
Telephone Belair 35°7 119 Villeneuve St We st, 
Montreal»-
• t

Montreal, February 21st, 1924.- 
General Sir Arthur Currie..G.U.M.G..K.G.B.,

595, Sherbrooke Street, West.
Montreal.

Sir:-
I am writing to ask if you would kindly give the 

attached form your earnest consideration and, if agreeable, to 
sign and return to me at your convenience•

The object in view is to group Forty (40) of the 
best available musicians in this City, who are ready and will­
ing to give their time and services without payment, and to 
give a Series of Six (6) Orchestral Symphonic Concerts, Two(2) 
each month starting in March, with the idea of gaining the 
feeling of the public for a larger organization next year, an 
organization that will be worthy of Montreal.

Publicity and help has already been promised by 
the Press and these Concerts would be given under the auspices 
of the different Societies and Clubs such as, "Kiwanis", ’’Rotary'1, 
"lions”, "Womens Canadian", "Knights of Columbus" and others.

The above is to try and encourage the largest possible 
interest in every way to Symphonic Music and at the same time 
assure success.


